
Subject: Re: Question about Blitz (bug?)
Posted by janwilmans on Tue, 16 Jun 2009 19:08:47 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

To report on our private discussion about this;

The behaviour is a feature, .cpp files that redefine macros that are elsewhere defined in header
(.h) files are undefined by blitz.

This behaviour is (apparently) required to make blitz work; to compile sources that have this
problem, there are basically two options:

- move the defines into header files and include them in the .cpp
- disable blitz for the effected files

Greetings,

Jan
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